
 

Our theme for the next two weeks is: Owl Babies.  
 

 
Personal, Social, 

Emotional 

Development (PSE) 

The children will be able to share and discuss their own families and who is part of it. They will 

consider the feelings of the baby owls and compare them to our feelings during different events 

such as returning back to nursery.  

Physical 

Development (PD) 

During our hall activities the children will begin some yoga sessions and think about how owls 

move such as swooping to calm music. We will introduce some breathing strategies to help us in 

certain situations.  

Communication & 

Language (CL) 

The children will be sharing our story of the fortnight together and looking at a range of nonfiction 

books to support their knowledge and extend their vocabulary about owls. We will become owl 

experts! 

Literacy (LD) The children will be able to independently mark make maps and journeys of the mummy owl in 

the story and look at real maps to develop and enhance their vocabulary.  

Mathematical 

Development (MD) 

The children will start counting using the soft puppet owls for example counting the total of eyes 

or beaks etc. We will use a range of number jigsaws and number block cards to support this. 

Understanding the 

World (UW) 

During forest school the children will go on a hunt for owls, feathers, nests and we will work as a 

team to build our own nest for the owls to keep them safe.   

Expressive Arts & 

Design (EAD) 

Finally, the children will be able to independently create their own owl faces in the workshop or 

use natural resources during forest school and in our outdoor area. 

Nursery Challenge As a family we would like you to participate in your own mindfulness or yoga session. Attached is a 

link with some basic breathing strategies or you could use cosmic kid’s yoga channel. If you would 

like to take any pictures and upload them to tapestry we would love to see. 

https://www.thebehaviorhub.com/blog/2020/6/1/5-breathing-exercises-for-your-kiddo  

Other Information 

Twitter 

@NewburghNursery 

Individual and sibling photos will commence from Monday 13th September however we need 

consent for your child to participate in this. More information can be found on the school 

newsletter via the app or please click the link. https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsc-

dlpNWYeRmm3hY6MldBROCnEIOee46yqSLJgDrhoToWbw/viewform  

 

Our parent notice board can be found by the Nursery door which contains 

useful information.  

Please can your child bring in their own water bottles with their names on.  

 

Important Dates:   

School photos – W/C 13th September (CONSENT NEEDED) 

Skillwise – every Friday morning  

Forest school – Wednesday and Friday afternoons  

Break up for half term - Friday 22nd October 3:30pm 
 

If you have any questions please see one of the nursery staff. Thank you for your continued support.    

Nursery Home Liaison 

13th and 20th September 2021 
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